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5 November 2021  

 

 

COLPAI Project – Works to the hoarding on Basterfield Service Road  

 

Dear Neighbour 

 

We are writing to notify you of works, which are due to be undertaken to the hoarding on 

Basterfield Service Road.  

The works will be taking place during the week commencing Monday 8 November 2021. 

ISG will require access to Basterfield Service Road in order to cut a door opening in the hoarding and 

decorate, as well as to fix a new sign to the door that says, “FIRE DOOR DO NOT OBSTRUCT.” 

ISG will be carrying out the works to create a temporary/secondary fire escape route for school 

children until the residential development is complete. The fire escape will enable the children to 

escape safely onto Basterfield Service Road in the event of a fire.  

If you have any questions regarding the COLPAI Project scheduled works, please do not hesitate to 

contact us on the details below. 

 

Best wishes 

 

COLPAI Project Team 
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